
 

 

 
The mission of the CCI is to support projects and programs 

that help maintain and enhance the quality of life in 

Cornish, NH. 

Interested in being involved with the CCI? 

Would you consider teaching a class or creating a 

program for the community? If so, please reach out to 

any board member or send an email to 

info@cornishci.org. 

 
Our website, cornishci.org, has information about our 

non-profit organization.  Updates on the Library and 

Community Center Project are posted under “Projects.” 

Cornish Community Initiative 
Newsletter - June 2024 

Community Events (follow Cornish Connect for details) 

Mo June 3 8:30 AM 9:30 AM Bone Builders 

Tu June 4 10:00 AM 11:00 AM CAIP Coffee Hour 

We June 5 7:00 PM 8:30 PM CCI Fund Raising 

Thu June 6 8:30 AM 9:30 AM Bone Builders 

Mo June 10 9:00 AM 10:00 AM Bone Builders 

We June 12 1:30 PM 3:00 PM Cornish Quilters Meeting 

Mo June 10 8:30 AM 9:30 AM Bone Builders 

Tu June 11 9:30 AM 11:30 AM CAIP Grief Group 

Tu June 11 7:00 PM 8:00 PM Friends of Cornish Library 

We June 12 1:30 PM 3:00 PM Cornish Quilters Meeting 

Th June 13 8:30 AM 9:30 AM Bone Builders 

Mo June 17 8:30 AM 9:30 AM Bone Builders 

Thu June 20 8:30 AM 9:30 AM Bone Builders 

Sa June 22 5:00 PM 7:00 PM Friends of Cornish Library 

Mo June 24 8:30 AM 9:30 AM Bone Builders 

Tu June 25 6:30 AM 8:30 PM Library Program 

Thu June 27 8:30 AM 9:30 AM Bone Builders 

Cornish Library & Community Center Updates 

 

Fundraising Committee Update 
 
The Committee for the Unite, Build, Grow Capital Campaign for the new 
Cornish Library and Community Center continues to meet monthly. We have 
subcommittees working with local donors and grant and foundation 
applications. At this time, we have received $1,130,800 in donations and 
pledges. Our website now has a donate button for online contributions.  
Checks may be made out to the Cornish Community Initiative, with “library 
project” noted on the “for” line,” and sent our PO Box 123, Cornish Flat, NH 
03746. 
 
Our goal is $3M.  The estimate for the construction is approximately $2.6M. 
We are excited and heartened by the support for this project that will bring a 
modern 21st Century Library to town and provide community space for 
multiple groups and activities. Thank you to everyone who has made a gift or 
pledge. Please see our website for more information:  cornishci.org/library/. 
 
Building Committee Update 
 
The Building Committee has completed our work for the design phase of the 
new Cornish Library and Community Center project. Over the last 14 months, 
we've worked with the architects, engineers and each other to confirm the 
details of the building and site design. We now have the final set of the 
construction documents that will be used when we put the project out to 
bid.  Thanks to the 17 Cornish residents for their support and effort on the 
committee and subcommittees to bring us to this milestone.  

Cornish Community Initiative Board Members 

Colleen O'Neill 

colleen@cornishci.org  

603-398-9762 

Cindy Heath 

cindy@cornishci.org  

603-543-1307 

Keith Mullane 

keith@cornishci.org  

610-220-9669 

Dan Poor 

dan@cornishci.org  

603-675-6805 

Yadin Flammer 

yadin@cornishci.org  

802-546-1123 
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